

RECEIVED CITY CLERM'S OFFICE

2016 NOV 29 A 10: 42

BOSTON, MA

## CITY OF BOSTON COMPENSATION ADVISORY BOARD

One City Hall Square, Boston, Massachusetts 02201

November 29, 2016

Maureen Feeney, City Clerk Office of the City Clerk Boston City Hall, Room 601 Boston, MA 02201 ATTN: Public Meeting Notices

Clerk Feeney:

This letter serves to inform you that the Boston Compensation Advisory Board will be meeting on Thursday, December 15, 2016 at 8:30am, in Room 608, Sixth Floor, City Hall, Boston.

The Board will continue to prepare for its work in studying the adequacy of salaries of municipal officials and employees as outlined in the Board's enabling legislation, under Chapter 5-5.10 and 5-5.10A of the City of Boston Code of Ordinances. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 617.635.3817 or via email at <a href="mailto:christopher.english@boston.gov">christopher.english@boston.gov</a>.

Sincerely,

Christopher J. English

Project Manager